
 

Office of UNTA Secretariat 
Subject: Invitation to Apply for the                                      January 17th, 2024 
Taiwan Experience Education Program (TEEP) at NPUST 
 
Dear Respected UNTA Members, 
 
Greetings from the Secretariat of the University Network for Tropical Agriculture (UNTA) and the 
Office of International Affairs (OIA) at National Pingtung University of Science and Technology 
(NPUST), Taiwan. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the OIA, NPUST is implementing a Taiwan Experience Education 
Program (TEEP). This program offers the opportunity for international students to attend a 5-6 months 
education and training program with one of the NPUST faculty members in Taiwan. The list of 
participating NPUST faculty members and research topics can be found in the attachment. The training 
period for the program is scheduled from April 1st, 2024, to September 30th, 2024. We are also delighted 
to inform that students who are selected for the program will be subsidized 12,000 NTD/month for 5-
6 months. All expenses are to be paid for by each trainee student. 
 
Interested candidates are invited to apply for the NPUST TEEP through our online application platform. 
The deadline for online applications is February 29th, 2024. 
 
NPUST TEEP online application link: https://forms.gle/m3s2UYErsQKa7bmb9 
 
Additional details about NPUST TEEP can be found in the attached files. For any further inquiries, 
please feel free to contact Ms. Eva Lin at evalin@mail.npust.edu.tw 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Vincent Ru-Chu Shih, Ph.D. 
Secretary General of University Network for Tropical Agriculture (UNTA) 
Professor and Dean of Office of International Affairs 
National Pingtung University of Science and Technology, Taiwan 

National Pingtung University of Science and Technology 
No.1 Shuefu Rd., Neipu, Pingtung 912, TAIWAN 
TEL: +886-8-7740561 
Fax: +886-8-7740208 
Email: unta_secretariat@mail.npust.edu.tw  
Website: https://unta.npust.edu.tw/ 
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